




Thank you to the Escondido Education Foundation for 
selecting Story Builders to receive the mini grant! Also, 
special thank you to the David T. & Dorris E. Staples 
Foundation for funding this grant! Without your 
generous donation, the students of room 44 would not 
have been able to experience this creative, meaningful, 
and fun writing experience! YOU made a difference! 
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